
 

 

 

 

Goodwood to host most valuable motor race in the world 

Under embargo until: 9am 23 August 2018 

The 20th anniversary of the Goodwood Revival will play host to perhaps the most expensive 

motor race ever held. Thirty pre-1963 GT cars, with a combined value approaching £200 

million, will assemble on the Goodwood Motor Circuit for the Kinrara Trophy on the evening 

of Friday 7 September. Once the flag drops, they will race for 60 minutes, through sunset and 

into dusk. 

In total, across the entire Revival, there will be in excess of half a billion pounds worth of classic 

machinery. Most of these will be racing over the weekend in one of the 15 scheduled races.  

The Kinrara Trophy is a Revival favourite, and the field is restricted to closed-cockpit GT cars, 

with an engine size of three litres or more, of a type that raced before 1963. There will be ten 

Ferrari 250 GT SWBs on the grid, including the unique ‘Breadvan’, alongside a pair of GTOs, 

including a very rare 330 GTO. They will compete against four Aston Martin DB4 GTs and a 

phalanx of Jaguar E-types, plus two AC Cobras and a Maserati 3500 GT. 

In addition to being possibly the most valuable collection of cars ever raced together, the Kinrara 

Trophy is one of the most awe-inspiring spectacles in motorsport. The distinct sound of Ferrari 

V12s, Aston Martin and Jaguar straight-sixes, and Cobra V8s, combined with the sight of some 

of the 20th century’s most stylish and iconic cars battling wheel-to-wheel into the dusk, is a true 

only-at-the-Revival experience. 

The Duke of Richmond said, “It is fitting that as we celebrate the 20th anniversary of the Revival, 

we have put together the most valuable Kinrara Trophy grid ever. As a boy I watched these cars 

race at Goodwood when they were new and could not have imagined how valuable cars like the 

Ferrari 250 GT SWB would be today. This year we have ten of them in the Kinrara Trophy, and 

that’s only a third of the grid. Most would expect to find cars of this value locked away in a 

garage or museum. But at the Revival you will find them racing into the dusk, headlights blazing, 

and brake discs glowing as they roar around one of the fastest and most demanding circuits in 

the UK. It is a thrilling and unforgettable experience for spectators, and a nerve-tingling one for 

the owners and drivers. It truly is one of the greatest spectacles in motor racing and I look 

forward to seeing you all there.” 

The last batch of Friday and Sunday tickets are available, but selling fast, so act quickly to secure 
your place. Contact the Goodwood Ticket Office, www.goodwood.com or call 01243 755055. 
 
(Ends) 

http://www.goodwood.com/


Editor’s Notes 

Please note accreditation for the Revival closes on Friday 24 August. 

To accredit yourself and see the latest news please visit the Goodwood Media Centre online at 
https://www.goodwood.com/media-centre/ 
 
For all accreditation enquiries, please contact Abbie Hansford at the Goodwood Media Centre:  
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: abbie.hansford@goodwood.com    
 
For all Media enquiries, please contact Tom Lynch at the Goodwood Media Centre: 
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: tom.lynch@goodwood.com   
 
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media:  
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc  
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 
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